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METROPOLITAN COUNCIL POPULATION ESTIMATES DEADLINE FOR COMMENTS THIS 
FRIDAY 
 
Local governments received 2021 population estimates from the Metropolitan Council this spring, 
these can be viewed HERE. As a reminder, the deadline for comments on the population 
estimates is tomorrow, Friday, June 24th. Information on how the estimates were calculated can 
be found HERE. After the estimates are certified, they will be used for allocating certain forms of 
state funding. Questions? Contact Matt Schroeder at the Metropolitan Council at 
Matt.schroeder@metc.state.mn.us.   
 

2022 Metro Cities Policy Committees 

Metro Cities is preparing for the association’s approaching policy committee process. Committees 
will hold first meetings in mid-July. Your participation is encouraged! Committees will recommend 
the association’s legislative policies for 2023.  
 
Participation is open to member city elected officials and staff, and committee descriptions and 
dates are on the website. Please be sure to sign up for the committee(s) you wish to attend. This 
will help us keep rosters accurate. We look forward to seeing you this summer! Stay tuned for 
additional information and updates. 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Metro Cities News is emailed periodically to Metro Cities member mayors, councilmembers, city 
managers/administrators, and city staff to keep officials and staff abreast of important metro city issues.  
 
If you’d like to sign up to receive Metro Cities News, please email newsletter@metrocitiesmn.org and provide the 
following: Name, Title, Employer and Email address. Thank you! 
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